
Notes of a mee�ng of the working party on the possibility of affordable housing in the parish. 

Mee�ng held at Rock Lane at 17:00 on 17/10/23 

Present: Cllrs Furness, Griffiths and Knatchbull-Hugessen. 

Cllr Griffiths was appointed to the chair. 

Cllr Knatchbull-Hugessen would take notes. 

It was decided that the first priority of the group is to gather informa�on. Mee�ngs would be 
arranged with Rother District Council, Ac�on in Rural Sussex, Pet Parish Council, the neighbours 
surrounding the designated site, and the proto Community Land Trust. Cllr Griffiths to contact RDC, 
AiRS and Pet PC in the first instance. 

Other mee�ngs would be arranged with other par�es if further informa�on needed to be sought. 

An email address will be offered to anybody who wishes to provide informa�on to the working 
group. 

The working group will not engage in any discussion over the merits or otherwise of any par�cular 
scheme. As can be seen from the terms of reference the group will report to the Parish Council 
where Councillors will have the opportunity to discuss such maters. 

The mee�ng closed at 18:15. 


